
May 2023 

VGH School of Nursing Alumnae Association Letterhead 

CELEBRATE the MEMORIES 

 50TH and 60TH ANNIVERSARIES 
of GRADUATION from the  
VGH SCHOOL OF NURSING 

The VGH School of Nursing Alumnae Association Board of Directors is providing 
funds to assist each class to recognize these special years.   
At least two class representatives, who are members of the Alumnae Association, 
will be responsible for applying for the funds and preparing a brief summary of 
the event.  Following the event, the summary and photo are to be forwarded to 
the VGH School of Nursing Alumnae Association Office for inclusion in the annual 
Newsletter. If the planned gathering is taking place in Vancouver, a tour of the 
Alumnae Artifacts and Office area can be arranged. 

Class Month and year of Graduation: _________________________ 
Class Representatives’ name and contact information:  
_________________________________________________________________  
_________________________________________________________________  
_________________________________________________________________ 

Event plans: ________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
_________________________________________________________________ 
Date of event: ______________________________ 

Office Use 
Cheque provided: ___________________________ 
Event summary received: _____________________ 
Event summary and photo forwarded to Newsletter Editor: _________________ 

855 West 12th Avenue Vancouver, BC  V5Z 1M9 

Charitable registration number 89269 4407 RR 001 
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